
From: Matt Hunnell
To: Doug Wetmore
Cc: Julie E Fleming
Subject: Re: Fw: regs.gov extract
Date: 07/29/2011 12:17 PM

Doug,

I am still working on the import tool that will bring the CAHA regulations.gov
comments into PEPC. I still have a few bugs to work out for importing comments
with uploaded documents, but I am very close. I have to leave for the day soon. I
should be able to import the comments Monday morning. At the very least, I will be
able to import the ones that don't have uploaded documents then. There are only
122 at this point. If you are expecting a significant amount by Monday, we can ask
AJ for an updated export to our FTP site then.

Thanks,

Matt Hunnell
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